
BISC SPIN SPIRAL JUMP COMPETITION – FINAL RESULTS  

    Tuesday 20
th

 October 2009    

       

 Class 1a – Beginners aged 9 & under Spiral/step 

sequence 
Spin Jump Final position 

 Ella Rhodes 1 1 1 1 

 Rebecca Smith 2 2 2 2 

 India  Porter 3 3 3 3 

 Emily Wong 4 4 4 4 

 Kelsey Baldwin 5 5 6 5 

 Anna Mitchley 8 6 5 6 

 Abigail Judge 6 7 7 7 

 Emma Vokes 7 8 8 8 

       

       

 Class 1b – Beginners aged 10 & over     

       

 Sophie White 2 1 3 1 

 Becky Adams 3 2 1 2 

 Grace Gardner 1 5 5 3 

 Lottie Adams 5 3 4 4 

 Chesnee Edwards-Drew 6 4 2 5 

 Daniel White 4 8 6 6 

 Zina Livingstone 8 6 7 7 

 Katie Wilson 7 7 8 8 

 Miranda Robertson 9 9 9 9 

       

       

 Class 2 – Level 1      

       

 Jacob Payne 2 1 1 1 

 Cerys  Goddard 1 2 3 2 

 Phoebe Zecca 4 4 2 3 

 Hannah Bland 4 2 4 4 

 Yu Matsumura 3 5 5 5 

       

       

 Class 3 – Level 2      

       

 Annabel Britton 1 3 2 1 

 Georgina Alabaster 3 2 3 2 

 Megan Rhodes 4 5 1 3 

 Jemima Whelan 2 4 4 4 

 Charlotte Payne 6 1 5 5 

 Jack Osman 5 6 6 6 

       

       

       

       



BISC SPIN SPIRAL JUMP COMPETITION – FINAL RESULTS  

    Tuesday 20
th

 October 2009    

 

       

       

 Class 4 – Level 3  Spiral/step 

sequence 
Spin Jump Final position 

 Rhiannon Bailey 1 2 3 1 

 Bethany Armitage 2 3 2 2 

 Sophie Torrington 4 4 1 3 

 Charlotte Varney 3 1 4 4 

       

       

 Class 5 – Level 4      

       

 Grace Boland 2 1 1 1 

 Sarah Wakefield 1 2 3 2 

 Harvey Clarke 3 3 1 3 

       

       

 Class 6 – Level 5      

       

 Patrick  Sharpe 3 1 1 1 

 Laura Crawford 1 1 3 2 

 Isabel Butler 2 3 2 3 

       

       

 Class 7 – Level 6 & over     

       

 Chantelle A’Court 1 1 2 1 

 Jordan Brown 2 2 1 2 

 

The results were calculated using a weighting of 0.3 for the step sequence/spiral, 0.3 for the spin and 0.4 for 

the jump except for Class 1 where the weighting was 0.3 for the spiral,  0.4 for the spin, and 0.3 for the jump. 

Photographs that were taken during the competition may be viewed and  

purchased if you wish from www.hrrphoto.co.uk/bisc/index.htm 
 

The next BISC Club competition is likely to be in the New Year.  Further information will be 

announced on the Club notice board and on the website. 

 

Many thanks to all the helpers without whom the competition could not have taken place – Karen 

Clarke,  Toni Barratt, Jo Boland, Mark Stevens , Christine Piggott, Tony Holmes, Lesley Brenikov and 

especially Kate Whelan for her recruitment campaign! 


